
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Planning Department 

FROM: Johni Blankenship , Borough Clerk ( /J) 

DATE: September 9, 2020 

RE: Verification of Advisory Planning Commission Applicant - Corrected 
Residency Address 

Pursuant to KPB 21.02.060{A)(B) , based on the information provided, the 
applicant listed an add ress on the application that was not their current 
residence address. The residence address should reflect 57525 Glacier View 
Road, Homer, AK 99603. The applicant below has been verified as a registered 
voter of the Borough and the updated address is within the area to be 
represented. 

Kachemak Bay Advisory Planning Commission 

Andrea Kosto 


